
Hardwick 10k  July 19th 2018 
 
This year is the 34th running of the Hardwick Road Race and the 3rd in its remeasured 10k format.  
 
The official course record for the 10k is 35-48-07 by Darren King and 41-20-06 by Jennifer Rich 
{chip timings}. 
 
For the 2018 race there is a £100 prize for the first ladies’ or men’s runner to beat the course 
record. There is a first men’s team prize {4 runners] and first ladies’ team {3 runners}. There are 
also prizes in the age categories, and the first Pilsley resident male and female. Every finisher will 
receive a commemorative t shirt. 
 
Hopefully, the memento for the Triple Hill Challenge will be presented at the race {see website for 
details of the Triple Challenge}. 
 
Please leave yourself plenty of time to collect your number and follow the parking instructions. 
Please avoid parking on the course. We have had a complaint from the Hardwick Inn that the race 
caused a disruption to his trade, so we would ask spectators not to use the car park in front of the 
Inn if they can’t get there before 7.00pm, but park in National Trust car park just along the lane or 
on Stanley Lane away from the runners. 
 
The race owes much of its popularity to the community of Pilsley, who support the race 
both vocally at the finish and assisting with the race. 
 
This year’s race charity is the Blue Bell Wood childrens hospice - sponsor forms on our website. 
 


